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From: Hitesh Lad < >
Sent: 2020/12/02 12:29 PM
To: Nykyforchyn, Rob
Cc: ggamendment@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Resident - Great Gulf bulider opposing Reference Plan 0ZS-2020-0011

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I my self Hitesh Lad , opposing the plan ref. # 0ZS-2020-0011 which was added at community center. 
 
As I buy my current home on  We are not aware of any high low rise 
construction  with community center when myself and wife booked our current home back in April 2019. 
 
We feel like we are cheated with showing us community centre and later on  adding above plan to community 
center.  
 
I love Great Gulf community but because of their recent plan change all who have GG homes in this area 
disappointed. 
 
Also want to tell Great Gulf management , for few million dollar profit Great Gulf taking  negativity of 
neighborhood which is more than their billion dollar loss.  
 
 
Hope City of Brampton and Great Gulf take our concern in positive way. 
 
Regards 
 
Resident of GG community 
 
 
 
 

 


